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Diamond Williams 

From: Goorland, Scott [Scott.Goorland@fpl.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31,201 1 2:40 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket No. 110099-EU - Letter to Martha Carter Brown re: Joint Petition for Approval of territorial 

agreement 
Attachments: Docket No. 110099-EU - Letter to Martha Carter Brown re. Joint petition for approval of territorial 

agreement in Bradford County by FPL.pdf 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Scott A. Goorland, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Scott. Goorland(d>,fpl. corn 
561-304-5633 

b. 
Bradford County by Florida Power & Light Company and City of Starke 

Docket No. 1 10099 - EU - In RE: Joint petition for approval of territorial agreement in 

c. The Document is being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d, There are a total of 1 pages 

e. 
Martha Carter Brown dated August 3 1,201 1 re: Joint petition for approval of territorial 
agreement in Bradford County by Florida Power and Light Company and City of Starke. 

The document attached for electronic filing is Florida Power & Light Company's Letter to 

Scott A. Goorland, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Scott.Goorland(d>,fpl.com 
561-304-5633 

8/31/2011 



August31,2011 

Martha Carter Brown, Esq. 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 11009 
Bradford County 

Dear Ms. Carter Brown: 

On August 18 and 19,201 1, you 
information regarding Clay El 

Starke’s Joint Petition for Territorial 
On September 27,2007, Clay entered i with the City of Starke. 
time of negotiations between Clay and tiating a territorial agreement 
with the City of Starke. Both FPL and Clay have been, and remain, aware of each other’s 
negotiations with the City of Starke. Additionally, in respons request, on August 18, 
201 1, David Cobb, FPL’s External Affairs Manager, c o d  Heman Dyal, Director of 
Engineering for Clay, that Clay has no concerns with the PL/Starke agreement. 

Finally, let me re 
FPL and Clay. 
cross each othe 
is mindful of your comments reg 

about service, but 

Sincerely, 

Scott A. Goorland 
cc: Ms. Ann Cole 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Ricky Thompson, City of Starke 
William Sexton, Esq. 
Herman Dyal 

BR FPL Grriup company 


